
 
 

No. 339  
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Environment and Natural Resources: 
 

Northern Territory Environment Protection Authority 
 
Please advise whether you allow public comment on projects 

referred to the EPA? Has this practice differed since Labor came to 

power in 2016? 


